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PLAIN

February 14, 1942

BERN .

RUSH

Please
at this government has received disquieting

Government (1) th
American civilians in

hat there 1s peing imposed upon

reports

tion}

Japanese Governnment a

investigation by the appropriate Japanese authorites has
disclosed ‘the incorrectness of these reports OT that immediate
s have been taken to remedy the situation

and effective step
Philippines moderate treatment

ccord to Americans in the

and to a
ended by this covernment O

similar tO thet being ext Japanese

(3) that this Government expects

nationals in its territory;

s with regard to the t reatment

that the same general principle
which are set

of enciy allenS, both detained and at 1liberty,
forth in its telegramsS NOe 73] TccembeT 18th and NOe 219,
Tenuary 26th, and which this Government 18 apply ing in its
nationals on juerican territory, will

treatment of Japanec s€

d by the Japsneso to American nationals on Jepanese

be applie
. (4) that if assurances

cannot be given by the Japanese Governmnent that these principles
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DOCUMENT 10~D

2~-446, February l4, to Bern.

will be applied im the treatment of American nationals, not only

on Japanese occupled territory in the Philippines but throughout
Japanese and Japanese-oocupied territories, it may be necessary
for this Government to reconsider its policy of according to
J’épaneae nationals on its territory the most liberal treatment con-
sistent with the national safety.

Please ask the Swiss Govermnment if it is in a position to
send a representative to the Philippines or has a representative
available in the Philippines, to request permission for a Swiss
representative to visit Japanese-occupied territory in the
Philippines in order to investigate the situation of American
nationals there.

Please inform the Internatiousal Committee of the Red Cross
of the reports which this Government has received regarding the
harsh treatment of American civilians in Japanese-occupied Philippine
territory and request it to endeavor to investigate the situation
in that territory. Mr. Marec Peter, representative in Washington
of the International Committee ofl the Red Cross, has been informed
of this matter and has stated his intention of communicating with
the Conmittee by cable with regard to it.

HULL
(sw)
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